
9 September 2020 

Notice for Special General Meeting:
 
Good morning to all our Chirosport SA members,
 
We are requesting a special general meeting to be held over Zoom for the 16 
September 2020 at 19:00.

In light of the COVID19 Pandemic we have no provision in our current constitution 
for our AGM to be held over teleconferencing facilities. 
This special general meeting is called to put forward a motion to allow for our 2020 
AGM to be held via teleconferencing facilities, as well as for voting to be done on the 
same platform.
 
This meeting will not take up too much time and we please request for all of our 
members to attend if possible. 
 
Many thanks

Dr Jason Fyfer 
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